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HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON, D . C . 20515 

CHARLES W. WHALEN , -.JR . 

THIRD DISTRICT, OHIO 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

December 6, 1976 

Thank you for your kind note regarding my re-election. 

You certainly should take great pride in the record 
you have established during your administration. History 
undoubtedly will reflect that you brought integrity and 
forthrightness to your task and restored public trust in 
the government during a very difficult time for our 
country. 

We both are faced now with the important task of 
expanding the Republican Party. I look forward to working 
toward this goal with you in the years ahead. 

Warmest regards. 

Charles W. Whalen, Jr. 
Member of Congress 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MR PRESIDENT: 

The attached is for your information. 
It will be handled in a routine manner 
unl ess you indicate otherwise. 

Jim Connor 
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